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Dear Families and Staff, 
 
I want to extend our sincerest gratitude for your patience and understanding as we navigated the unexpected early 
release of our students today. Your cooperation and support have been invaluable during this time. 
 
This afternoon, at approximately 1:00 p.m., we began to receive reports that a few of our students were experiencing 
shortness of breath, light-headedness and increased pulse rate. As the day progressed, several staff members also 
reported these symptoms. In response to these concerns, we made the decision to evacuate the building and sought 
assistance from the Sheriff's Department to help us determine the cause of these symptoms. 
 
Despite our best efforts, we were unable to identify a specific cause. With the safety of our students and staff as our 
top priority, we made the difficult decision to cancel school for the remainder of the day. This action was taken to 
ensure the well-being of our school community and to allow for a more thorough investigation of our building 
systems. 
 
We have law enforcement and other relevant authorities remaining on-site as we continue our investigation into the 
cause of today's events. At this time, the investigation remains ongoing, and as a precaution, we have decided to 
cancel school tomorrow, Friday March 15, 2024 as well as all after school events tonight and tomorrow. 
 
We understand the inconvenience and concern this may cause and assure you that we are working diligently to 
resolve this situation as quickly and safely as possible. The health and safety of our students and staff are our utmost 
concern, and we are committed to keeping you informed as we learn more. 
 
Further updates will be provided as soon as they are available. If your student experiences these symptoms please 
seek medical attention and report them to the Sheriff's Department. Please take care of your loved ones, and do not 
hesitate to reach out to us with any concerns or questions. We appreciate your continued support and understanding 
as we work together to ensure a safe and healthy environment for our school community. 
 
Thank you again for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Kirby Schultz 
Superintendent 
School District of Crandon 


